
                   Saying Good Bye  

          Dear Beloved Congregation,  

Grace and peace to you all. I know that the announcement 

of me no longer being the pastor has left many questions.  

After much prayer, reflection, and seeking God’s direc-

tion, this has not been an easy decision. Serving as your pastor has 

been one of the greatest joys and privileges of my life. Walking along-

side you—celebrating life’s milestones, grieving losses, worshiping, 

praying, and growing in faith together—has been a sacred gift. I am 

deeply grateful for the love, support, and trust you have shown me 

and my family throughout our time together.  

I believe God is calling me into a new season of life and ministry. 

Though I don’t take this step lightly, I do so with peace, trusting in 

the Lord’s guidance for both myself and this congregation. I have 

complete confidence that God will continue to work in and through 

this church in powerful ways.  

In the coming weeks, I will do all I can to help ensure a healthy and 

smooth transition. Our leadership will be working prayerfully to dis-

cern the next steps, and I ask you to support them with the same 

grace and encouragement you have given me.  

Please know that even though my pastoral role will come to an end, 

my love for this church will not. I will carry each of you in my prayers 

and in my heart, thankful for the time we have shared.  

   With love and gratitude in Christ,  

    Tyrek Person, Pastor  


